
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

4 October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Harvest and Corfe Mullen Community Foodbank 

During assembly this week, we have been celebrating Harvest Festival.  During the assembly we looked 

at the importance of Harvest and how as a community we could support further. Therefore, to mark 

Harvest and to support families within our community we would be very grateful if you could help us 

by donating food items. All these items will then be collected and donated to the Corfe Mullen 

Community Foodbank. 

 

We will be donating these items to the foodbank at the end of next week. Children can bring in 

donations in to their class from Monday 09 October ready to be donated on Friday 13 October. 

 

Items to donate could include: 

• Cereal 

• Soup 

• Pasta 

• Rice 

• Tinned tomatoes/pasta sauce 

• Lentils, beans and pulses 

• Tinned meat 

• Tinned vegetables 

• Tinned custard 

• Tea/coffee 

• Tinned fruit 

• Biscuits 

• UHT milk 

• Fruit juice 
 

We thank you for your food donations in advance and If you have any questions about this please do 

get in contact. This really is a great opportunity for us to come together as a school community to 

support those around us.  

Best wishes 

Fran Lee 

Year 4 Class Teacher 


